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This half term has been exciting and the children have shown excellent dedication
to their reading in preparation for the phonics screening test. They have
approached this with resilience and determination, demonstrating a commitment

to their learning.

We are confident that their efforts will be rewarded, and we look forward to

celebrating their achievements with them later this year. Thank you for your continued support!

Highlights

This half term we have had many amazing moments. The first of which is our visit to the local
allotment. Here, the children got to see how food is grown and why. They spoke to people who

own an allotment and found out how to look after plants that are food.

Next, we had a visit from ‘Traction Man’. The children enjoyed asking questions to a real-life
superhero and finding out how to be one themselves. Finally, to end the half term we invited
parents in to take part in our ‘Sensational Seasons’ workshop. Parents and children enjoyed

working together to create seasonal trees using different media and materials.




